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This law would allow even more people to come here for no reason other than living 

off the taxpayers here in Oregon. This offers no real solution to the problem, it only 

adds. Why not cap rent? or stop letting the rent increase every year for the next 5 so 

we taxpayers can save and have a life outside of paying our bills.  

At this point with all the rights the homeless are receiving, why not join them. Why 

stay sober in Oregon when you make it so easy to be a drug addict.   


